
 
July 2021 Update 

We’re In-Person in August! 
Your VBL board is thrilled to announce we’ll be back at the 

Club Pheasant for our August 12 meeting! And what a 

meeting it’s going to be. Twenty years ago, the summer of 

2001, saw the very first gathering of a small band of local 

radio and television professionals calling themselves Valley 

Broadcast Legends. So, the August 12 meeting will be a 

celebration of our 20
th
 birthday—with cake!—as well as a 

tribute for all of us who survived the pandemic with our 

bodies and minds more-or-less intact. 

 

Your old favorites will be back on the menu: steak 

sandwich, shrimp Louie salad, and pasta, meat and 

vegetarian. As you may have already guessed, there will be a 

price increase. $25 covers it all—entrée, beverage, tax and 

tip. We all know how brutal this past year has been on the 

restaurant industry and we are very lucky the Club Pheasant 

survived the shutdown and is ready to welcome back large 

groups in their banquet room. Can’t wait to see you there! 

 
 

Coming in the August Newsletter 

 

 A tribute to Mel Boyd, KCRA news photographer/editor and former VBL board member, who 

passed away June 26. 

 George Nyberg and his commitment to protect the American River Parkway. 

 A recap of our June Zoom meeting, featuring astronaut José M. Hernández. 

 Details about our August 12 meeting and 20
th
 anniversary. 

See You August 11 at the Club Pheasant!  
 

 


